Dear Mayor,

I have just finished reading a local news article and to say I'm concerned would make light of my true feelings. From my recollection and what has been published, I feel confident that a Councilman has seriously crossed the lines and, as Chief Administrative Officer of our city, you should take immediate action. I discussed with you privately that I felt he had misrepresented to the public and to his committee how legal council has handled phone calls from the public in the past, but now it is evident he has gone to a new level of arrogance.

I ask that you read this week's Central Speaks and see for yourself. From what I read, Councilman Lobue has gone against the will of the Council and distributed information which may prove very detrimental to our city's legal defense without your or the Council's approval. Whether it was intentional or just an ignorant mistake, he committed a grave act of indiscretion and as such needs to suffer the consequences of his actions. If this article is correct, as I firmly believe, he has put our city in jeopardy, and I am very disappointed.

By copy of this memo I am asking you to either disband this committee or remove Tony LoBue from the group as we have been moving in a very positive manner to improve our city for quite some time. We do not need this type of faux pas to unravel all of the good work so many have accomplished.

I hope you will take my advice but I am comforted in the fact that I WILL NOT LET THIS LIE OR DIE. As a Councilman representing some 26,000 citizens I plead for you assistance in this matter.

Trusting you I remain,

Louis DeJohn, Jr.

Councilman, City of Central